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Rabbi Norman Lammy 
The Jewish Center, 
131 West 86th Street, 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10024, 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA, 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

I thank you for your article entitled "The Arrogance of 

Modernism", for publication in the special enlarged Rosh Hashanah Issue of 

the Federation Chronicle. 

I shall let you have a few copies of the publication, 

as requested, 

With kind personal regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

I. J. KA 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR; 

IJK/HS. 


